Haight St
San ¥rancisco CA 94117
USA

June 30, 1990

Dear Jean,

Thank you for your recent letter(s) and eespecially for the cash
donation te FTH. All of our activities, newsletter and meetings,
are financed out of my own pocket and it does get quite expensive,
with postage, renting meeting rooms, printing the newsletter, etc.
Every small bit helps toward the costs. Thanks again!

I will publish your "Dear FTM" letter in our next issue, which
will come out in September. I know everyone is impressed that wve
have such contacts from around the vorld.

Unfortunately I have not been so well. I can tell my disease is
slowly eroding me; my energy and general condition is very low,
But it seems wonderful things happen to nme every dey and I anm
delighted to wake up every morning. In llay I was given an
honorary luncheon by the male-to~female group here in San
Francisco, including a commemorative plague for my contributions
to the gender comnunity. A popular gay bookstore sponsored a book
gigning party for my new book From Female to lMale, a big success!
(My publisher informs me that you should be able te purchase Fromnm
Female to lMale at Bookshop Vrolijk, Paleisstraat 135, 1012 ZL
Amsterdam Netherlands.) The Ingersoll Gender Center in Seattle,
Washington, has finally sent my 3rd edition of Information for the
Female-to-liale to the printers and we hope to see it in August.

lly final life's goals are all being accomplished.

In July I will be in Milwaukee, Wisconsin, for a week visiting ny
@aother, grandmother and brother. I also hope to get together with
about 8 FTMs who live in the area for a social meeting.

Well, Jean, I have many letters to answer, 80 I will sign off now.
Keep in touch!

Regards,

Lou Sullivan
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